


“directed™ by the Commission to transfer the 211 code to 311 Direct whenever
possible. As stated above, BeliSouth was attempting {o help 311 Direct's
transition to another code. At this time, however, it appears that National
Telaphone Enterprises desires (o use 211 in areas olher than Oiando, incliding
some of the same cities where it has been assigned to 311 Direct.

On May 16, 1997, 311 Direct filed its Petition with this Commission
secking the assignment of the 211 code in all areas in Florida, including Orlando.
At no time was this matter predetermined by BellSouth. BellSouth will abide by
whatever decision is reached by this Commission as to the disposnion of the 211
code in Florida.

Stncerely,

Nner B WhiL
Nancy B. White (ﬂg}
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cc: All parties of record
A. M. Lombardo
R. G. Beatty
Wiltiam J. Ellenberg [}



CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE
DOCKET NCO. 970604-TP

J HEREBY CERTIFY that a true and coartreot capy o e
foregoing was served by 1J.S. Mail this Ati aay of fgust . 1997

+0 the feollowing:

William P. Cox

Legal Counsel

Florida Public Service
Commiseion

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard

Tallahapsee, FL 32399-0850

MUCHNICK, WASSERMAN & DOLIN
Attorneys for 311 DIRECT,
INC., Pecitioner
Presidential Circle

4000 Hollywood Boulevard
Suite 710 North

Hollywood, Florida 33021
Tel. No. (954) 9BY9-8100
Tel. No. (305) 624-9100
Fax. No. (954) 989-8700

Charles H. Helein

Helein & Associates, P.C.
8180 Greensboro Drive
Suite 700

McLean, Virginia 22102
Tel. No. (703) 714-1301
Fax. No. (703) 7.4-1330
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Nancy B. White N





